
OPC 8511 

DATA INFORMATION REQUEST 
Missouri-American Water Company 

WR-2022-0303 
General Rate Case 

Requested From: Brian LaGrand 

Date Requested: 11/22/2022 

Information Requested: 

In reference to OPC data request 8505, for purposes of MAWC’s tariff Rule 23, Extensions of Company 
Mains, is St. Charles considered part of the St. Louis Metro District or, is St. Charles considered part of 
the rest of the state? 

Requested By: Lindsay VanGerpen – Lindsay.vangerpen@opc.mo.gov 

Information Provided: 

For purposes of tariff Rule 23, St. Charles is considered part of the St. Louis Metro District. 

Responsible Witness: Jeff Kaiser 
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